Atlantic latest liberal publication to oppose mandatory GMO labeling

On Thursday, July 23, the U.S. House of Representatives passed a bill that would ban states from
requiring special labels for all “genetically modified” foods. Known as the Safe and Accurate Food
Labeling Act of 2015, it advanced by a vote of 275 to 150.

A deeply concerned contingent of detractors, meanwhile, calls it the Denying Americans the Right to
Know Act. Which sounds much worse. And it accurately recapitulates the case for mandatory labeling,
which consistently returns to the argument that people have a “right to know what'’s in their food.”

Except that the act doesn’t deny people that right. Nothing will stop food manufacturers who avoid
“genetically modified” ingredients from labeling and marketing their products accordingly. People who
object to genetic modification can continue to pay premiums for products that are marketed as “GMO
free,” which implies health and safety, even while the implication is without merit.

“GMO-free” does not mean fair trade, and it does not mean sustainable, and it does not mean
monoculture-averting, and it does not mean rainforest-enabling, and it does not mean labor-friendly, and it
does not mean healthy, though it puffs its chest and carries itself alongside those claims.

This act continues to give food companies the right to tout and sell “GMO-free” as some halo of
wholesome virtue, which would be lovely and elegant if it meant progress toward sustainably feeding the
world healthful food, but it does not.

The GLP aggregated and excerpted this blog/article to reflect the diversity of news, opinion and
analysis. Read full, original post: No One Is Denying a ‘Right to Know What's in My Food’



http://thehill.com/blogs/floor-action/house/248974-house-passes-gmo-labeling-reform-bill
http://www.theatlantic.com/health/archive/2015/07/no-one-is-denying-a-right-to-know-whats-in-my-food/399536/

